
 

 
 

 

 

 

Values Newsletter 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our focus value for the month of May is CONSIDERATION 
 

We can show this value in many ways and we will explore these over the month. When people 

are shown a lack of consideration, it affects the way they feel, their learning and the way they 

see the world.  

 

Consideration incorporates many of our previous values and by developing considerate 

behaviours, our world becomes a happier and better place in which to live.  

 

A question which may be asked is, “How can I encourage my child to be more considerate?” 

You might find some information on these links useful:  

 

More 4 Kids  

http://www.more4kids.info/712/teaching-kids-consideration/ 

 

Teaching Your Child 

http://www.teachingyourchild.org.uk/to-be-considerate.htm 

 

Activated 

http://www.activated.org/en/parenting/articles/development/item/2099-teaching-children-

consideration 

 

 

Our school assembly can also be found on the school website  http://www.tudor.herts.sch.uk  

 

As always, please use the assembly as a starting point to help you to engage with your child 

and discuss this value so that they can share their perspective. It is wonderful to see children 

really listening to and learning from each other’s thoughts and experiences.  

 
 

With very best wishes 
 

 
Maxine Smith  
Deputy Head teacher     
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